DG Opening Remarks
 

At this meeting, we have already gone through a-third of our Toastmasters year.  I am happy to report that on the whole we are on track toward our District Goals.
 

1.  DCP is now deeply planted in the minds of our club and District leaders and are guiding our efforts and energy toward those goals.  
 

2.  Some changes we have made this year like the District's centralizing  buying of members' badges have added incentives toward members' educational achievements. From the recent Area Governors' report received, members have commited to achieving 198 CTMs and 69 ATMs by June 30, 2005.  We are assured that D-67 will far exceed the district goals of 154 CTMs and 58 ATMs. If all achieved their promise, members with CTM and above will represent about 15% of our district membership by middle of next year or 1 out of 8 (if my calculation is correct).
 

3. 255 new members have joined our toastmaster family in the first 3 months this year; a 12% growth from the 2205 members at July 1st, 2004. 87 of those new members are contributed by 12 of our clubs which have received the Smedley award for achieving 5 or more new members thus far.  This is fantastic growth for the first quarter.  I am confident that many more of our clubs will achieve this honor with each passing month.  Achieving 3000 toastmasters members is an achievable dream this year!
